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Dear All,

This mail comes to thank you for all your 
unceasing prayer. Thank you for the privilege 
of serving the Lord together with you all these 
years. We have accomplished much this year 
with your prayers and financial support.

We took a giant step 
of starting the RBI 
building construction 
with the hope to be 
ready to start regular 
training using our 
new facility by 2018. 

In regards to ministry, RBI is planning to 
organized winter Pastors Retreat for two days 
(Dec. 11-12) at RBI campus, and that will be 
followed by Women’s Joint Conference of the 
PCI (R) with General Assembly from Dec. 
13-17. My wife and I will be preaching and 
doing Bible study during the conference. 
Delegates from four presbyteries within PCI 
(R) denomination will be coming together for 
the conference. Please pray for these programs.

My family is doing well, Khawl my eldest 
daughter is now in VIII standard, Lian my son 
is now in IV standard, my daughter Deborah 
in II standard and my youngest daughter 
Muani is in UKG. They all are doing well in 
their school.

As we anticipate a new year with goals and 
objectives to achieve the furtherance of God's 
Kingdom, I would like to request you to 
prayerfully consider our one time and regular 
support needs.

In regards to my financial position, I was 
informed by the PMI treasurer that I was 
short of $851.36 for my bi-monthly support. 
This is going to be challenging for me and my 
family with the Christmas season coming. 
Please kindly pray for this need.

In His Grace,

Pau and Kim 
Manipur, INDIA! 

October 2017
 

Pau and Kim 
Pauman and Kim Gualnam
thanggualnam74@yahoo.co.in
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